
Corrigendum 

Postponement of Walk in Interview of Guest Faculty 

 As per telephonic communication of the Director, School of 

ABM, Nagpur with the Dean, Faculty of Agriculture, Dr. PDKV, Akola 

on dated 18/08/2016, the Walk in Interviews for appointment of 

Guest Faculty which was scheduled on 19 August 2016 at 11 hours 

has been postponed.  

The terms and conditions remains same. The next date of Walk 

in Interviews will be displayed on the website www.pdkv.ac.in 
 

 

    Director 

School of ABM, Nagpur 
  

http://www.pdkv.ac.in/

